COMMON COUNCIL July 28, 2025

The Common Council of the City of Wabash met in the Council Chambers of
the City Hall and held a council meeting on Monday, July 28, 2025, in regular
session.

The meeting was called to order with Mayor Scott Long presiding. The Pledge
of Allegiance was given in unison; Pastor Kirk Johnson of Church of the
Nazarene gave the prayer. The roll was answered by 6 Council members:
Charlie Coyne, Mitzi Pilgrim, Eric Schoening, Bill Barrows, Terry Brewer,
and Bryan Dillon. John Burnsworth was absent.

The minutes of the meeting held July 14, 2025, were approved. Council
Member Schoening made a motion to accept the minutes. Council Member
Brewer seconded the motion. All present were in favor.

OLD BUSINESS:

There was no old business.

NEW BUSINESS:
1. Brandon Hewitt was sworn in as First Class Firefighter/Paramedic by

Mayor Long.

OTHER BUSINESS:

There was no other business to come before the Council.

QUESTIONS FROM THE AUDIENCE:

There were no questions from the audience.

REPORTS FROM LIAISONS:

There were no reports from liaisons.

REPORTS FROM DEPARTMENT HEADS:

Police Chief Jason Mooney invited council members to the department’s
next training day, which will be held on August 6 beginning at Spm.

Mayor Long asked if there were any Title VI or ADA compliance concerns.
None were heard.



ADJOURN:
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. The next City
Council meeting will be held on Monday, August 11 at 6:00 pm.

These minutes are a summary of actions taken at the Wabash City Council meeting. A video archive of the meeting is
available at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=082wxTtYFEO for as long as this media is supported.
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